
 

 

     

 

  
 
 

Current Correspondence: June – July 2017  
 

Release 
date 

Subject Summary Action 

CFA 
Report 

CFA 
Response 

Info 

2/06/2017 Circular NJC/7/17 Circular from National Employers which outlined the FBU’s 
pay claim for 2017. Notification of intentions to consult with 
Fire and Rescue Services as soon as possible to reply to 
the FBU before 1st July 2017.  

√   

3/06/2017 Circular EMP/5/17 Circular from National Employers which outlined the offer 
made to the FBU in response to their pay claim. 

√   

04/07/2017 Circular EMP/6/17 Circular from National Employers which outlined the FBU’s 
immediate response to the offer. The FBU indicated that 
they intend to consult their members, however the 
Executive Council of the FBU felt the offer was not 
acceptable. 

√   
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